KOSHA signed arrangement for technical cooperation

delivering know-how to establish a professional prevention organization

DLPW(Department of Labor Protection and Welfare) signed an Arrangement for Technical
Cooperation with KOSHA to take the Korean organization as a model in the process of founding a
professional prevention organization.

Mr. Seung-up Lim, director general for training and public relations of KOSHA met with head of
DLPW, Mr. Pakorn Amornchewin at Century Park Hotel in Bangkok, Thailand on 22, to sign the
arrangement in an effort to enhance the level of OSH technology of Thailand.

This signing of the arrangement would serve as an opportunity for DLPW to be trained by KOSHA
through training sessions, invitation education and providing of materials, as the Thai
department is about to establish the professional organization based on the Korean model.

KOSHA promised in that sense to support the OSH part of KOICA(Korea International
Cooperation Agency)’s global projects as well.
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Director General Lim and Director General Lakorn Amornchewin are signing the arrangement




